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Medical and Feeding Mission 

August 26 was a great day for CALM 
Philippines! The first medical and 
feeding mission was held at the Dala 
Church of Christ. The CALM board, 
along with two doctors, two nurses, 
and sixteen volunteers treated 116 
patients from Dala. Also 21 children 
were given a nutritious meal. 

We were able to provide needed 
healthcare for people who can’t 
afford such services for themselves 
or their families. Spiritual counseling 

was provided for every participant and home addresses were obtained for follow-
up visitation and Bible study. 

Another medical and feeding mission will be held in September at the Bagongbong 
Church of Christ. 

Here is a link to a short video where you can see the exciting day for yourself: 
https://calmphilippinesusa.net/medical-mission-at-dala-church-of-christ 

Juanito’s Activities 

Juanito spoke at the Dala Church of Christ on August 6, the Tangalan Church of 
Christ on August 12, the Kalibo Christian Church on August 13, the Bagongbong 
Church of Christ on August 20, and the Taft North Church of Christ on August 27. 
He shared a special lecture at the Kalibo Christian Church, “Excellence in Ministry, 
Excellence in Family,” on August 12. He also conducted a wedding and a funeral. 
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New Computer 

CALM was able to purchase a computer and printer this month. This was a big 
benefit for the organization and record keeping of the medical mission and will be 
extremely useful to the ministry in the future. 

Pray for  

 Juanito, CALM Philippines, and the churches they serve. 

 The medical and feeding mission at Bagongbong in September and funding 
to continue with monthly missions. 

 Jim Gresham, from the CALM Philippines USA board, will be traveling to 
the Philippines in September. He will be speaking at the Kalibo and Taft 
North churches, meeting with the CALM Philippines board, and visiting 
some of the CALM churches. 

 
How you can help 

Tell your friends about CALM Philippines. 

Visit us at our website and on our Facebook page. 

Instructions on how to give to CALM can be found on calmphilippinesusa.net/Give 

If you would like to have someone talk to your church or organization about 
supporting CALM, please send us an email at calm.ph.usa@gmail.com.  


